7th Grader Brooke Showcases Singing Talent at Main Street Theater!

7th Grade SVdP student, Brooke, was featured on vocals as part of the Writers in the
Round Spotlight Performance Group at the Main Street Theater on Saturday, April 23,
2016. The group, made up of three 13-year-olds, performed both covers and original
material to the delight of the crowd, and after the conclusion of the show were even
convinced by the audience o do an encore performance of the song Chasing Cars. In
addition to her talent singing, Brooke also plays the guitar, and as a special feature
during the show Brooke performed one of her original compositions. The Writers in the
Round music studio is led by Linda Lowe. Congratulations on an outstanding
performance, Brooke!

S — e ———



